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Sport: Congratulations to our Gaelic team who won medals at the St Michael’s College Blitz 

held in May. We have lots of talented players in the school. We have a team competing in the 

Omagh Cross Country next Thursday 20th of June, we wish them every success. Well done to 

Darren Woods, Ryan + Rory Aiken, Cora McDonnell, Tommy Maye and Sarah Conlin who 

competed in the Swimming Gala. Our Sports Day was a huge success. Thank you to Trillick 

GAA for the use of their pitch and to all of the adults who helped out. Special mention to 

Eileen Sweeney for setting up the shop and to Emmett Brogan for taking some wonderful 

pictures which captured the joy on the children’s faces. All pictures can be viewed on our 

website.  

PTA: Thank you to our PTA who bought lovely new benches and a picnic table for our 

playground. They have also purchased new books / resources, provided coaches for the P1 – 

P3 classes and transport to competitions. We greatly appreciate the work you do for the 

school and we also thank all of our parents for supporting our fundraising events.  

School Council: We are having our FUN Day on Monday17th of June. Children do not have 

to wear their uniform to school. There will be a variety of fun activities for the children to 

take part in and the ice cream van / tuck shop will be on in the school. Cash for Clobber will 

be coming to the school on Wednesday 19th of June. Please bring in any unwanted items.  

Leavers Mass: Our Leavers Mass will be taking place on Monday 24th of June at 10am.  

Irish News Trip: We are delighted to have been selected as one of the five lucky schools to 

win the trip to Croke Park on Friday 21st June. An action packed trip is in store for the 

children. Those children from P3 – P7 who are not going to Croke Park will be going to the 

cinema. All P1 – P2 children will be having a “Teddy Bears Picnic” and “Play Day” in the 

school on this day also. This ensures that all children in the school are rewarded.  

Thank you for your support throughout the year – Mr Cunningham 

School Closures 

Children finish school on Thursday 27th of June at 12:30pm  

Children will start back to school on Monday 2nd of September.  
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